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50 Years Old!
Gualala Arts is going to be 50 years old 
in 2011.  Planning our celebration, we are 
gathering history and photos. We would love 
your photos related to Gualala Arts and your 
help identifying the photos we have. 

Perhaps you have photos of early Art in the 
Redwoods events or snapshots of the people 
who were instrumental in its founding.  We 
would appreciate your written memories of 
people or events that relate to Gualala Arts.  If 
you have a fun story about hanging a show or 
being on a committee we would like to know 
about it.  

We value your information and are hesitant 
to accept original documents that need to be 
returned. 

Having a CD (or DVD) of your digital images 
would be wonderful. It would be even more 
wonderful with the identifying information in 
a Word file on the same disk. Be sure to mark 
the CD with your name and phone number.  

If that is not possible, please bring copies of 
your treasures in an envelope labeled with 
your name and phone number to the Gualala 
Arts Office.

Articles for April’s Sketches are due Thursday, 
February 28, 2010.

The Clay Studio would like to thank

Margaret Smith
Hilla Ahvenainen 

Russ Haber 
Bill Davy

Margaret and Hilla of Twofish Baking Company,  gave 
the Gualala Arts Clay Studio a kiln and kick wheel. Russ 
and Bill gave us a microwave. We really appreciate their 
generosity and hope they will visit our finished Clay 
Studio.

Thank y
ou!


